
NRC 

Synod of the Nilo 

New Ramses College 

Dear year 10 students, 

Class 

Year 10 

We would like to inform you that the annual class photo is scheduled as follows 

Please note the following: 

Wednesday 20 /11/2024 

Date 

Greetings! 

Each class will be photographed during their gap, 

The shoes must be black or white, 

The hair band must be white. 

-ALL Students must to be wearing the school trousers. 

IGCSE Principal 
Amal Ad! 

Amal Adel 

14 Lotfy El Saied St. Ghamra -Cairo 

Boys must have their hair cut short, and girls must come with tidy and neat hair, 

It is important to abide by the school rules regarding the uniform : 

Website: http://www.nrcschools.com 
E-mail: nrc@nrcschools.com 

Tel.: +202 24 452 004 

+202 24 452 635 
+202 24 453 444 

Cairo: 4/11/2024 

From 9:15am To 11:30am 

*** Best Regards *** 

Time 

Students who will be absent on that day will not be allowed to re-schedule another 
appointment. 

+202 24 452 734 

+202 24 453 427 

College director 

Hala Toma 
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